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South Norfolk Pool League meeting minutes 

Location: The Greyhound, Diss   

Date: July 2nd 2023  

Time: 7:30pm 

Attendees: 

 

Apologies:  

Peter Leeder, Marcus Burrows (Chairman), Tim Duffield, Aubrey Byrne, Matt Large, 
Steve Burley, Phil South (Secretary) 

 

Jonathan Francis, Steve Fearn, Jordan Brice 

Agenda items 

1. The consensus was that Finals Day was a success and positive feedback has been 
received from attendees. The committee would like to thank Andy Brett at 
Attleborough Snooker Centre for hosting the event and his assistance over the 
weekend.  
 

2. League winners/runners up trophies for Redgrave Cross Keys, Carleton Rode Social 
Club Haddocks and Mulbarton Social Club were not collected on Finals Day, and can 
be collected at the AGM or by arrangement from Marcus Burrows  

Action: Marcus to bring trophies to AGM if not collected prior to that  

3. The annual trophies are being engraved with the winner’s names and will be 
available for collection at the AGM – or can be collected later from a committee 
member. 
 

4. Marcus to check the number of surplus trophies so they can be used for the summer 
league. 

Action: Marcus has checked the number of trophies left over and it has been decided 
to purchase new trophies for the Summer League finals. 
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5. League AGM will be held on Wednesday 26th July, arrival at 7:00pm for 7:30pm start. 
AGM will be held in function room at Attleborough Snooker Centre.  

I. Deadline for proposals for anything to be raised at the AGM will be 
Wednesday 12th July. Submissions to be sent to secretary@snpool.co.uk. Some 
submissions have already been received. 

II. An attendee pack will be posted on the website on or around 14th July for 
attendees to print and bring with them 

III. A representative of all teams should attend. If more than one person from a 
team attends, only one vote per team is allowed. Voting cards will be issued to 
the team representative to ensure that voting remains fair. 
 

6. The Summer League has commenced, with teams going through a learning curve 
with the new rules. The feedback is generally positive so far. 
 

7. There has been no update from Ultimate Pool regarding the registration fees etc. 
 

8. Registration forms for 2023/24 Winter League will be sent out in early August, to be 
returned by end of August. 
 

9. The South Norfolk Pool League will be promoted on Facebook groups to encourage 
new teams to enter the league. 

 

Meeting closed at 8:45pm   

 

Date of Next Meeting: Sunday 6th August, 7:30pm at The Countryman, Tasburgh. 

 

 

 


